
 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

If you have not submitted an application for 

free/reduced meal for the 2021-2022 school year 

please visit www.myschoolapps.com to submit an 

application today.  These applications help determine 

many benefits that students may receive if they are 

qualify. 

 

Thank you 

 

http://www.myschoolapps.com/

